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South Bay UCW 
 

 UCW met at South Bay United Church hall on 
Wed. Sept. 12 at 1:30pm.  Maureen Rudd acted as presi-
dent in sandra's absence.  
  Our meeting seemed to dwell on old ago and she 
opened with a reading of what she was going to do when 
she got old. Our theme hymn, purpose and Lord's Prayer 
were recited together.  
  Joyce Minaker's devotional, taken from Phillip-
ians 4, verse 8 also concerned getting older.  We have 
choices every day and we should be concerned getting 
older. We have choices every day and we should concen-
trate on a positive attitude.  Warning - if we can't be an 
inspiration to others, we may serve as a warning.  Which 
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Thursday, October 4 - Milford Friendship Circle 
will meet at the home of Maureen Rudd at 
1:30pm.  Brenda Linneman has Thought for the 
Day; Roll call - your favourite musical - why?; 
Program - bring toilette items for Alternatives for 
Women. 
 
Wednesday, October 10 - UCW will meet at 
South Bay United Church hall at 12 noon for a 
pot luck lunch.  Meeting wil start at 1:30pm.  De-
votional - Skip McCormack; Roll call - wear 
apron and tell short story connected with it; pro-
gram - Brenda Minaker; Social - Marge Drury; 
Objective - get shoe boxes to fill for under-
privileged children for Christmas. 
       
 

brating the 200th Anniversary of the beginning of Milford.  
Please consider joining the Fair Board or volunteering for 
a job at next year’s Fair. 
 Send your name, phone number and/or e-mail to 
vidvar@kos.net  Subject line: Milford Fair or call us at 
613-476-8891. 
  

 - Lenie Lenz, President 

Thank You - Cont’d from page 1 

Don't forget to reserve Saturday Nov. 
17 for UCW luncheon and craft sale to 
be held at South Bay United Church.  
Watch for further details in our South 
Marysburgh Mirror issues.              
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